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On the second week of September, the Presbtyerian Church 
of East Africa (PCEA) will be observing the annual mission 
or ‘Nendeni’ week in Swahili. The climax of the week will 
take place on Sunday, 11 September. This is a time when 
the church focuses and prays for the unreached, for newly 
and for under developed areas.

On 18 September the infant baptism of three children in 
our London congregation is due to take place. The parents 
of the children are currently taking some classes to prepare 
for this. 

On 24 and 25 September, the ‘Kenyans and friends in the 
park’ event in London which was postponed from August, 
is expected to take place in a park near Barking. Our church 
being the official spiritual leaders, is preparing for it.

Several of our young people who sat their GCSEs and A 
levels are busy preparing to join their schools, colleges 
and universities. 

Our Saturday online church school services which had 
closed for the month of August, is due to resume on 3 
September 2022

•	 Thank God for the events that took place in August 
and for the protection granted to those who had 
travelled for holidays.  

•	 Pray that the mission week to be observed 
throughout PCEA will have an impact that will 
result in both spiritual and physical growth. 

•	 Pray that the baptism will go well and that God will 
watch over the children to be baptised and grant 
their parents wisdom as they bring them up. 

•	 Pray that the ‘Kenyans and friends in the park’ 
event will go on well and that our presence there 
will bring encouragement to many and draw them 
closer to Christ. 

•	 Pray that the young people who are moving to their 
next phase of their academic life will be granted 
protection and wisdom as they settle in their new 
education institutions.
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